
 

CHESTERFIELD 
FIRE & RESCUE PRECINCT 

MEETING MINUTES 
FEBRUARY 17, 2022 

 
Present: Bob Goderre, George Wright, Crystal Winn, Rick Cooper, Fire Chief and Amy LaFontaine. 
 
Chief’s Report – Rick reported that the pipes froze in the Marsh House and pipes burst and well ran dry.  
There are several repairs that need to be made. 
 The Mini Split has been installed and is running. 
 
Treasurer’s Report – The Commissioners approved $734.36 in January. The Commissioners approved 
$7,257.13 to date in February. 
 
The Commissioners signed the 2022 Warrant. 
 
Crystal moved to approve January 27th as submitted.  The motion was seconded by George and passed 
unanimously. 
 
The Precinct meeting will be March 15th.  The next Commissioners meeting will be March 21st at 6:30 
PM. 
 
The meeting adjourned at 19:47 PM. 
 
Respectfully Submitted, 
 
Amy LaFontaine 
District Clerk 
 
Approved: 
 
 
___________________  ______________________  ______________________ 
Robert Goderre   George Wright    Crystal Winn 
Chairman 
 


